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BY THE COMMISSION: 
 

O P I N I O N    A N D    F I N D I N G S 
 
 On or about March 30, 2010, the Nebraska Public Service 
Commission (Commission) opened the above-mentioned docket, on its 
own motion, seeking to administer funding for public safety 
answering points for the implementation and provision of Enhanced 
Wireless 911 service pursuant to the permanent funding mechanism 
approved under Docket No. 911-019/PI-118. 
 
 On April 18, 2013, EDS 911 filed its application for funding 
with the Commission pursuant to Docket No. 911-019/PI-118.  
Applications for funding were due to the Commission on or before 
April 15.  Per the Commission’s policy the late filing of an 
application will result in a deduction of one month’s allocation 
of funding.  Such a reduction is necessary as a matter of fairness 
those PSAPs who filed applications in a timely manner. 
 

EDS 911, which provides service for the 308 area code section 
of Franklin County including the communities of Hildreth, 
Franklin, Naponee and Bloomington, is eligible for funding in the 
amount of up to $39,703.40 for the 2013-14 funding year.  EDS 911 
has indicated that it anticipates using the funding provided for 
costs of 911 hardware and software maintenance, GIS maintenance, 
LEC costs and training.  EDS 911 plans to set aside 40% of its 
funding for future equipment and software upgrades and purchases. 
Prior funding commitments exist in the amount of $6,516 and must 
be deducted from the allocation.  Also, a deduction in the amount 
of $3,609.40 must be made due to the late filing of the 
application.  The monthly payments shall be recalculated based 
upon the reduced annual allocation. 

 
Based upon the above, the Commission finds that the funding 

request for EDS 911 in the amount of up to $29,578.00 should be 
approved consistent with the allocation determined in Docket 911-




	911-042.70.6
	;ksdljf 001

